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Publications

Health Care Open Enrollment For 2011

The attached article explains issues employers must consider to 
comply with the 2010 health care reform requirements, including 
whether to maintain grandfathered or nongrandfathered health 
plans, and what amendments must be made to plans and 
communicated to employees during the open enrollment process.
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